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January 21, 2020

Biha Abdallah
7845 W Stonewood Dr
Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Biha Abdallah:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 7, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew the Class D Operator’s licenses based on
your second nonappearance.

On January 10, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D
Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed based
on your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, January 21, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m.
in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew the Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. ZARSKI
Cify Clerk
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January 21, 2020

Tanairi Rebolledo
3200 S 9" St
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Tanairi Rebolledo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 7, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew the Class D Operator’s licenses based on
your second nonappearance.

On Tanuary 10, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D
Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed based
on your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, January 21, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m.
in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew the Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance.

Respectfully,

SR
City) Clerk
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January 21, 2020

Ashley Peters
4567 S Whithall Ave #204
St. Francis, WI 53235

Dear Ashley Peters:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 7, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class D Operator’s license
based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, January 21, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class D Operator’s license application based your
second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMESTR. O
City Clerk
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Windy Cross
2952 N 37" St
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Windy Cross:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 7, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew the Class D Operator’s licenses based on
your second nonappearance.

On January 10, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D
Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed based
on your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, January 21, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m.
in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew the Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance.

Respectfully,
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Jasmyn Tosado
Tosado LLC

1983 S 12 St
Milwaukee, W1 53204

Dear Ms. Tosado:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 7, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew the Class B Tavern, Public
Entertainment Premises, and Food Dealer licenses for the premises located at 1979 S 15th St
(“Don Pedro’s”) based on the police report, and police, aldermanic, and applicant testimony.

On January 10, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises, and Food Dealer licenses in which the Committee
recommended that the license not be renewed based on the police report, and police, aldermanic,
and applicant testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, January 21, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises, and Food Dealer licenses based
on the police report, and police, aldermanic, and applicant testimony. Said nonrenewal is
effective 12:01 a.m. January 21, 2020.

Respectfully,
JAMES R. OWC
City Clerk
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January 21, 2020

Robert Stokes
Division Works, LLC
3335 N 11% St
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Stokes:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 7, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class B Tavern license based
on aldermanic and neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, January 21, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class B Tavern license application based aldermanic
and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
AMES R SKI
City Clerk
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January 21, 2020

Aladdin Yousef
8432 W Warnimont Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53228

Dear Mr. Yousef:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 7, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew the Class D Operator’s licenses based on
the police report and your testimony.

On January 10, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D
Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed based
on the police report and your testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, January 21, 2020, commencing at
9:00 am. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place,
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted

not to renew the Class D Operator’s license based on the police report and your testimony.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. CZ
ty Clerk
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